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 Hopefully everyone had a good 
summer and have settled back into 
the routine of school. We would like 
to welcome all the new students who 
have started in the school and their 
parents, and look forward to seeing 
you at our events.
 
 We will be holding a coffee morning 
on Friday 16th September, you can 
drop the kids off and come straight 
into the hall where we would love to 
meet you and explain a little more 
about what it is we do. There will be 
cake!! 

Welcome back!

Dates for the Diary

Coffee Morning
Friday 16th September

Wacky Wednesday
Wednesday 19th October

PTFA AGM Meeting
Wednesday 9th November

Kids Christmas Shop
2 days in December, at school

Christmas Disco
Thursday 15th December

(After School)

Santa’s Grotto
Thursday 15th December
(After School, at the disco)

We would like to ask for donations of any 
school items, uniform, shoes, hats, bags 
etc that are no longer needed or don’t fit, 
that we can then use to set up a little 
second hand stall which we will have at 
our coffee mornings and other events, 
where parents can then buy items they 
need. This will be ongoing so will always 
be available for parents, just speak to a 
member of the PTFA if you able to help.

Our Annual General Meeting will be held 
on Wednesday 9th Novemeber, 7.30pm at 
The Rushbrooke Arms,  and it would be 
lovely if some of you could attend. We will 
be voting in the commitee again and can’t 
do this unless we have people turn up and 
vote. After this we will then have our 
normal meeting where will be organising 
the Christmas Disco and other events.



 PTFA Uniform Shop

Items needed include

•	 Aprons
•	 Hats
•	 P.E bags
•	 Book bags

Generally anything the kids use at school that you no longer need but 
someone else could make use of, we would appreciate.
 Parents will then be able to buy these at very low prices, some free, at 
our events or just ask a PTFA member (listed at the top), at anytime and 
we will help find what you need. This will be ongoing so we will always 
accept any items at any time of year. 
 

•	 Uniform
•	 P.E kits
•	 Shoes/Trainers
•	 Wellies
•	 Coats

Coffee Morning

We are holding a coffee 
morning in the school hall right 

after drop off on Friday 16th 
September. This will give 

everyone a chance to meet us, 
find out what we do and let us 

know about any ideas or 
worries. Please feel free to come 
along for a friendly chat and a 

slice of cake! Donations welcome 
for the coffee and cake.

Wacky WednesdayWacky Wednesday

Wednesday 19th November
50p per idea listed below, upto 4 ideas can be used.

•	 Non uniform
•	 Wacky hair
•	 Bring in a teddy
•	 Change your name for the day
•	 Eat your dessert first
•	 Bring your own pencil case
•	 Chocolate bar in your lunch box

•	 Paint your nails
•	 Wear a funny hat
•	 Wear a onesie
•	 Odd socks
•	 Wear a temporary tattoo
•	 Wear sunglasses
•	 Wear a football kit


